WELCOME OLIR NEWEST RESIDENTS!

Thie ‘Masen Fanuly, Scott, Marta, Trevor, Gregory, Leah and Tl are
fiappy to announce the latest additions to their family.

January 7, 2001 brought twins Samuel "Sanimy” Angelo and Anthony
"Tony" James inlo their lives.

Samimy weighed in at 6 pounds, 3 eunces. Tony weighed 6 pounds, 5
ounces.

Thie ‘Masens reside on Fox Creek Read and are proud to be able to
share the joy of the twins' birth with their friends and nejghbors.

Towanda Elementary Calendar For March
3 McLean-Dewitt Co. Literary Festival
5 No School-Casimir Pulaski Day
6 PTO Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm
13 Young Authors Celebration
20 Market Day Pickup 4:30-5:30
21 Citizens Advisory Council Dinner Meeting 6:30 pm
22 Spring Parties for 4th-6th 2:30 pm
23 Report Cards go home
26-30 SPRING BREAK

Vicky Hogan, Editor 728-2863 3 Fox Creek Road




TOWNSHIP ELECTION NOTICE

Money Creek Township will be

holding an election for Supervisor,
Clerk, and Trustees as well as Road
Commissioner April 3, 2001.

There is a vacancy for several
positions that will be filled by
appointment. They are seeking
interested persons to serve a four-year
term.

Contact Doug Reeves at 728-2947 or
Terry Giannini at 365-8564 if you are
interested.

GARAGE SALE PREPARATION

We are attempting something new with

planning the Garage Sales this year.

Due to Indian Creek resident
response during the planning of last
year's sales, there will be two sales
in the Spring.

The first sale will be April 20 &
21. The second sale will be held May
18 & 19.
wide with Lamplighter and the town of

These sales are Towanda area

Towanda also participating.

Should you wish to participate in
either sale (April or May or both), you
will need to submit $3.00 per sale for
advertising purposes along with your
name, address, phone number, day(s) you
will be participating, and a short list
of potential items you will be offering
to Vicky Hogan, 3 Fox Creek Road by the
following dates:

Need info & fee no later
than April 6.
Need info & fee no later
728-2863

April sale:

May sale:

than May 4. Questions?

RECIPE EXCHANGE

I have had some residents
ask about including a Recipe
Exchange in the monthly
newsletter.

If anyone is interested,
please drop your recipes in
the mail to me at 3 Fox Creek
Road, Towanda and I will
gladly print a "themed recipe
roundup" each month when
space allows.

Recipes must include all
ingredients, instructions,
your name & address.

No interest? No recipes will

appear in newsletter.




The library has purchased many
new excellent health and medical
books with the Collection Connection
grant awarded to them from the State
of Illinois-Illinois State Library.
There is a separate display of these

books on the circulation desk. These
new titles cover many subjects such
as weight loss, personal training,
stretching, sports medicine, foot
care, yoga and beauty. They have
also purchased new titles on diseases
and conditions: heart, thyroid,
childhood illnesses, menopause,
irritable bowel and diabetes.
health books include titles on
depression, anxiety, panic, memory

Look for more to come in

Mental

and stress.
soon!

The library has many tax forms.
If they don't have what you need, you
can make copies from the reproducible
notebooks available.

The library was given gift
subscriptions to This 01d House
Magazine, The Nation and The
Smithsonian. You will find these
along with the other magazines in the
adult department.

The library is happy to announce

"they have two new volunteers!

Bernice Gilchrist has been cleaning
the covers of the children's picture

books. Neil Sallee, an RSVP
volunteer, will be assisting the
treasurer with bookkeeping and
payroll. The library welcomes
them and are very grateful for
their time and energy.

Do you want to volunteer for
the library?
Williams, Director at the library
located at 301 S. Taylor in

Towanda.

Contact Mary Pasek

TIME FOR ANNUAL
UPDATE

I would like to make it an annual
event that all information about
residents be turned into me by April
Ist so that all information can be
printed and added to the May or June
newsletter. This information includes
names, addresses, box numbers,
phone numbers, members of the
family residing with you, members of
the family wishing to do child care,
babysitting, pet care, house-watching,
lawn care, etc..., email addresses, and
any business you would like to
publicize to fellow Indian Creek
residents. Please take a few minutes to
sit down and write out this information
and drop it in the mail to me before
April Ist so we will have a complete
update of information for 2001. Send
to Vicky Hogan, 3 Fox Creek Road.



